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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Last week 
 
Students thoroughly enjoyed their visit to the cinema to watch Sing! When we came back we discussed 
what they had learnt from the movie.  Some of the children said they learnt ‘not to give up’, ‘to follow your 
dreams’, ‘to be resilient’ and ‘to not let other people stop you from achieving your goals’. 
They were extremely well behaved in the cinema and on the walk there and back. Well done! 

 This week Coffee Morning    
 
It’s that wonderful time again parents and carers! You are most welcome to this term’s coffee morning which 
will be between 9:50-10:30 am. You are invited to stay for a coffee and croissant and to have a chat with 
fellow parents and myself. Bea, Susannah, Sabrina and Marta will also be there to hear about any feedback 
you would like to give about SHINE and how it benefits your child. We’d love to hear your ideas about what 
else SHINE could do for you and your child.  
 
Cultural Outfit 
 
As part of our Cultural theme we are celebrating the differences at SHINE. This week we are therefore 
asking the children to wear an item of clothing from their culture or one of their choice. If the garments are 
delicate they can be put in a bag and worn at the end of the day before assembly for a mini fashion show. 
We want to see as much colour and diversity as possible! 
 
Reminders  
If your child is unable to attend one week, please let us know why. On Saturdays please call 020 7607 2575 
to inform us of any absence. Prizes are given for 100% attendance! 
 
Kind regards 
Eunice Burlingham  (Shine Project Manager) 
 


